Dear Taxi Industry Member:

Please be advised that the FY24-25 and FY 25-26 SFMTA Budget will be discussed at the upcoming
SFMTA Board meeting, which will take place at 1:00 p.m. today, March 19, 2024 at City Hall, Room 400.

Taxi related fees will be discussed, including the proposed resumption of certain fees, as well as potential
indexing of fees.

City Hall, Room 400, is wheelchair accessible. This meeting will be broadcast and captioned on SFGovTV.
Remote public participation is available upon request for individuals who cannot attend in person due to
disability. To request accommodation, please contact the Board Secretary at MTABoard@sfmta.com or
415.646.4470 at least three hours in advance of the meeting. To request all other accommodations,
such as sign language interpretation, auxiliary aides or services, please contact the Board Secretary at
MTABoard@sfmta.com or 415.646.4470 at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting. Members of the
public are encouraged to provide public comment via email. Send an email to MTABoard @sfmta.com by
5pm the day before the meeting to ensure your comment is received by the Board in advance of the
meeting.


https://www.sfmta.com/calendar/board-directors-meeting-march-19-2024

